Royal Institute of Public Administration



Director-General: William Plowden 3 Birdcage Walk, London SW1H 9JH Telephone: 01-222 2248

CDP.

Charles Powell Esq. 10 Downing Street London SW1

30 June, 1986.

Dear Charres

Visitors from Turkish Prime Minister's Office

Many thanks for spending time last week with our visitors from Ankara. They appeared well satisfied with all their meetings and what they had learned there even though somewhat taken aback by some of the differences between our system of government and theirs. It was good of you to spare the time to help us make their visit a success.

Voms evor

hiliam

William Plowden

